
 

 

6 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Spring Concert 2024 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been invited to take part in our annual Spring Concert 

which will be held on Wednesday 20 March beginning at 7pm in the theatre.  Students are asked to 

arrive promptly at 6.30pm and assemble in the music rooms.  

The concert will feature a wide range of music from our various ensembles as well as soloists.  Entry is 

£5 per adult and £1 for concessions, there will also be refreshments available during the interval where 

proceeds will support the purchase of new resources in the music department.  Please can your child 

bring in a baked donation to sell in the interval, this can be homemade or bought!  If homemade, 

please list the ingredients. 

Students are asked to wear smart, all black trousers, or a skirt, and an MRC music polo T-shirt.   

If your son/daughter does not have one of these, please come and see Mrs Tidbury or Mr Spinner. 

Please could I ask that you inform me as soon as possible if there is a reason your son/daughter is 

unable to attend.  I hope you can appreciate the hard work the students put in to making these events 

such a success, and when we have last minute gaps in the ensembles, it can upset the balance of the 

group. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you on 20 March, in the meantime, please do get back to 

me if you have any questions.  Sally.tidbury@mrc-academy.org 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sally Tidbury 
Director of Teaching & Learning/Subject leader of Music 
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